
March 13, 2023 
 
Dear Members of the Commi6ee, 
 
I urge you to vote against using public dollars to help support private schools or home schools.  
Public schools are held to government standards and laws to follow, as well as state standards 
that must be taught.   Teachers and staff must be cerEfied and qualified to teach and follow 
protocols.  CiEzens can be assured that teachers and schools meet and exceed expectaEons and 
criteria.  Bill HB1532 does contain any criteria for the government to ascertain how the public 
money will be spent.   Please vote NO.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nicole Powers 


